
From: Robert Wilkins   
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 8:50 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: 327 and 335 Wilson st E 
 
I respectfully request a deferral of the zoning request and demolition on the above noted 
buildings - we need a full heritage assessment of the buildings -my recollection is that one of 
them was the location of one of the first CIBC banks in the area 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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